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2 January 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
1. Health Promotion Board (HPB) will be conducting annual school health visit at your child’s school 

from 29-Jan-2024 to 2-Feb-2024.  
 

2. Parents of Primary 1 and 5 students, please access the Consent Portal to update your child's 
medical information and provide consent to receive the age-appropriate immunisations in the 
school. No further action is needed if this has been previously submitted and there are no 
updates. 
 

3. During this visit, age-appropriate health screening and immunisation services will be provided 
for your child. 

 

Educational Levels Services  

Primary 1 Vision screening (Eyesight test) 
Growth & development assessment 
Hearing screen 
Immunisation if required 

Primary 2, 3 and 4 Vision screening (Eyesight test) 
Height and BMI for selected students  

Primary 5 Colour vision screening 
Growth & development assessment 
Spinal screening for scoliosis# (only for female students) 
Immunisation 

Primary 6 Spinal screening for scoliosis# (only for female students) 
Height and BMI for selected students  

# Female students will be briefed and examined with their shirt removed in private for scoliosis. The doctor or nurse will 

check their back for abnormal curvature while standing upright and bending forward. If further assessment is required, 

they will be referred to the Student Health Centre. 

More information can be found in this weblink: Student Immunisation and Screening services  
 

4. If you do not wish for your child to undergo HPB’s health screening in school, please write to 
Contact_YPS@hpb.gov.sg 

 

Thank you. 
 
Director 
Youth Preventive Health Services 
Health Promotion Board 
 
 

https://go.gov.sg/hpb-ccp
https://safe.menlosecurity.com/https:/www.healthhub.sg/programmes/183/parent-hub/student_immunisation_and_screening
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